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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Hannah for super work on 3D shapes. 
Year 1 
Laila for not giving up in maths.  
Year 2 
Charlotte for lovely reading this week.  
Year 3 
Alexander for trying his best in every single lesson.  
Year 4 
Kate for developing her confidence and succeeding when at first 
things were  
difficult.  
Headteacher’s Award 
Alexa for being such a kind and caring girl.  

Do you know how to keep your child safe online? 

We’ve all heard awful stories about the dangers children can 
come across online however the internet is a massive part of our 
lives now and we all need to know how to protect our families.  

John Devlin from Northumberland County Council is running an  
e-safety session for parents on Tuesday 7th Nov. The session will 
start at 2.50 and finish at 4.20 (I know, very peculiar times!). 
Please come along, we guarantee you’ll learn something! 

We are happy to look after Holy Trinity children while parents 
attend.  

World Premier! 

The film that Y3 produced with the animator recently will be ready 
for us to see next week. We’ll try and put it on the website so  
everyone can see it.  

Diary Dates  

Tues 17th Oct  
Nursery open morning 8.45—9.30 

Tues 17th Oct  
8.50 to 10.00. Coffee drop in in the end 
room. All very welcome  

Thurs 19th Oct 
Parent and teacher meetings 1.00-6.00 

Thurs 19th Oct 
Steel pans after school 

Fri 20th Oct 
School closes for half term and re-opens 
on Monday 30th  

Weds 1st Nov 
RNLI water safety talks  

Tues 7th Nov 
E-safety session for parents  2.50—4.20 

Thurs 9th Nov 
Steel pans after school  

Fri 10th Nov 
Circle of Peace. 10.50 

Tues 14th Nov 
KS2 at Intu film at The Maltings 

Weds 15th Nov 
Rec at Intu film at The Maltings  

Weds 22nd Nov 
2.30 PTA meeting  

Fri 24th Nov 
Bags 2 School collection 

Thurs 30th Nov 
Christmas Fair 

Thurs 30th Nov 
Steel pans after school  

Fri 1st Dec 
School photographs. No assembly  

School closes for Christmas at 1.00 on 
22nd December  

Bring a coat 

We go outside whenever we can and the weather changes during 
the day so please make sure children have a coat in school every 
day. 

Uniform 

The children can wear either summer or winter uniform next week 
then after half term we’ll change to winter uniform.  

Something for half term 

The PTA are organising a Scavenger Hunt, these will be on sale next 
week for £1. 

Fancy a coffee? 

If you don’t need to rush off Tuesday 17th 
October, why not pop into the end room 
(beside the nursery door) for a coffee and 
nice biscuits? Little ones very welcome; 
there’ll be some toys 
for them to play with. 
The ‘café’ will be open 
until 10.00 so nursery 
parents can come 
after the open  
morning. All welcome!  
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